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All new staff with financial responsibility are required to attend 
an on-line induction before finance system access is granted. 
This has worked well for c190 new joiners this year and we 
appreciate your continuing support for this.  All staff may also 
request an online ‘

/webteam/gateway/file.php?name=introduction-to-value-for-money.pdf&site=262


Providing information to Directors of Finance and Human Resources 

Provide information in connection with 
the appointment, resignation or dismissal 
of members of staff, and on any 
contractual change. 

Your FBP can advise and facilitate this with your HR Business 
P


